
  

Thursday, October 19/2017 

 
To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this reference letter on behalf of HeARTbeat Theatre who performed at 
Fringe North International Theatre Festival in August, 2017. 

HeARTbeat Theatre was amazing to deal with, cooperative, professional in all aspects, and 
Fringe North hopes that scheduling will permit this outstanding theatre company to return as 
performers at Fringe North in the future.  

I had the pleasure of attending a HeARTbeat production “The Secret of Castle Alphabet” with 
my grandchildren, ages three and six. I can report that the audience was thoroughly engaged, 
that the message of the play was a positive one, that everyone is a winner, and in my view 
children need to see and hear more of this. My grandchildren loved the play. As did I. 

I would not hesitate to recommend HeARTbeat Theatre to educators, children’s agencies, and 
lovers of children’s theatre. Please feel free to contact me. 

All the best,  

Peter Rowe 
General Manager: Fringe North 

Peter Rowe  
139 Woodward Ave 

Sault Ste. Marie, ON  
P6A 3T6 

 
Ph: (705) 257-1484 

Email: peterrowe760@gmail.com 
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